From: vicky stewart [mailto:vickysl @hotmail.com]

Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 8:41 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen®@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Opposition to application of D.P. Murphy Inc. Docket # PD527

Hello,

| am writing this letter to strongly oppose D.P. Murphy Inc. application to build another gas bar and convenience store
on Dickie Rd. We currently have 3 gas bars and convenience stores within 3 kms and there is not enough traffic to
warrant another. This small community would like to continue to support the local businesses that have served our area
for over 100 years and continue to do so daily with no issues.

Thank you,

Concerned citizen
Vicky Stewart



